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ADDENDUM #1-ACCOUNT ANALYSIS STATEMENTS- 

Client Account Analysis Statement

Carl LaFleur <cfo@nbfl.us>
Wed 10/21/2020 4:18 PM

To: Catherine Ponson <clerk@nbfl.us>
Cc: Stefen Wynn <cm@nbfl.us>; Gina Smith <ginasmith@nbfl.us>

1 attachments (1 MB)

Banking Account Analysis Statements (07-2020 to 09-2020).pdf;

Catherine,

As requested by some of the responding bank representa ves, please add to the City website the a ached 
Account Analysis Statements as an appendix to the Banking Services RFP. The a achment has been redacted and 
contains statements for the past 3 months. Let me know if you have any ques ons or concerns.

Thanks,

mailto:cfo@nbfl.us











































